
 
 
From: karentrott   
Sent: 30 April 2023 21:44 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great Hallingbury 
 
Regarding: 

Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at 
Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great 
Hallingbury 
 
Building on countryside has to be minimised or stopped. These areas are vital to our local wildlife 
which is being pushed out by housing developments all over the county. This has gotten out of hand. 
Development on this site and others like it needs to be stopped.  
 
Karen Quinn  
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 




